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MISCELLANEOUS – COVID-19 MITIGATION STRATEGIES

The purpose of this policy is to establish recommendations for employees, students, and other 
persons (including visitors, guests, contractors, etc.) present on school property to wear face 
coverings in classrooms, preschool, child care settings and other indoor areas, as well as outdoor 
areas where a physical distance of 6 feet cannot be maintained between persons, in order to 
minimize exposure to COVID-19.  

All people are required by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) order to wear 
face coverings on all public transportation conveyances, including school buses. 

Bemidji Area Schools will follow current recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention, Minnesota Department of Health, and Minnesota Department of Education 
regarding face coverings, social distancing, hygiene practices, the creation of cohorts, and all 
other mitigating strategies.


